
Gelman, Rosenberg & Freedman CPAs is a proud sponsor of the Excellence in Chief Executive 
Leadership (EXCEL) award. Since the firm’s inception our team has supported Washington DC-
area nonprofits. Our participation in this annual program helps us demonstrate our commitment 
to helping dedicated nonprofits achieve financial success to advance their missions.

This competitive award recognizes the achievements 
of up to three outstanding nonprofit leaders in the 
metropolitan region. Each winner receives a $5,000 
professional development account to use in his or her 
role as an organization’s chief executive.

Each winning organization also receives a $2,000 grant 
to provide professional development opportunities for 
its staff.

Candidates must demonstrate leadership 
achievement in the areas of innovation, 
motivation, community building, ethical 
integrity and strategic leadership. The 
competition is open to any paid chief executive 
of a Washington-area nonprofit organization 
with an annual budget of up to $10 million.

The 2015 nomination period opens Friday, 
June 5, 2015 and continues until Friday, 
July 17, 2015. Nominations may be made 
on the website of the Center for Nonprofit 
Advancement, the award administrator. 

Announcements of the winners and up to two honorable mentions will be made at the Center’s 
annual celebration. 

Please visit http://www.grfcpa.com/about/community_service/excel-award/ to learn more about 
this award and how you can nominate a chief executive. 
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If you have immediate questions, please contact the GRF marketing team at: marketing@grfcpa.com 


